Scholarship Bulletin #3

Hope everyone is trying to stay dry and warm. Hope you all made it through using the scholars App. as now District judging for the Voice of Democracy and Patriots Pen have been turned in by the students.

Districts need to have the winning entries into Department by December 1st so we can do our judging.

THIS IS A SCHOLARSHIP AND COMES TO ME! PLEASE PAY ATTENTION TO WHAT IS COMING NEXT!!!!

Patriotic Art and 3 Dimensional art work is due March 31st to the Auxiliaries.

I want all first place winners to me by April ${\bf 15}^{\rm th}$ please SEND IT TO THIS ADDRESS BELOW

4427 S. 156TH STREET TUKWILA, WA 98188

When judging the Patriotic Art, please make sure that the students name is written legibly on the back of their Art work!!

Don't forget about continuing education as well for members who may want to go back to school. That is due by February $15^{\rm th}$.

I can't wait for Mid-winter Conference and to see a lot of you and also to hear these amazing essays and award these students for all their hard work. You all are great at what you do for this program and I am excited to also see as many of the District awards programs you put on for these students as well.

Also, in closing, please remember to use the youth release forms so we can take pictures and post them. You can add that to your report at the end of the year. I want to see those. If you have questions please don't hesitate to reach out. My number is (206) 883-0664.

Loyally,

Adrienne Halvorsen

Scholarship Chairman